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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Paguera, 21 september 1998

We are very pleased to recommend the company Fun Sun
International Swimmwear.

The fashion shows, which they put on at our beach club
during the summer of 1998 were professionally run and

well attended by our clients staying at the hotel.

‘We have no hesitation in recommending this company.

Juan Vicens
Manager




